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 8th March 2024 

World Book Day Special 
 
Dear Families, 
 
As you will all know, this week we have been celebrating World Book Day 2024. On Thursday, the 
school community all entered into the spirit and dressed up as a book character. Everyone looked 
fabulous. The children were so creative. It was a very successful and fun day – thank you for 
supporting your children in this. 
 
These are just some of the many pictures that were taken. I hope you enjoy looking at them. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

World Book Day assembly 
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Story time with a different teacher  
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Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C. Lafferty 
Miss. C. Lafferty 
Deputy Headteacher 


